
RESOLUTION	2023-01	

TRANSFER	OF	CONTINGENCY	FUNDS	

BE	IT	RESOLVED	by	the	City	Council	of	the	City	of	Avon	that	the	Finance	Officer	is	hereby	directed	to	
transfer	$37,200	from	the	2022	Contingency	Fund	budget	to	the	following	2022	General	Fund	budgets:	

	

	 	 419.2	 Government	Building	 	 $400	

	 	 432.0	 Sanitation	 	 	 $1400	

	 	 451.2	 Swimming	Pool		 	 $28,000	

	

Dated	this	4th	day	of	January,	2021	and	noted	that	such	Resolution	was	agreed	upon	and	adopted	at	the	
City	Council	meeting	dated	January	4,	2023.	

	

Date:	January	4,	2023	

	

_________________________________			

Kevin	Tjeerdsma,	Mayor	

	

ATTEST:_______________________________			

	 Linda	Pesek,	Finance	Officer	

	


